
 

 

 

 

 
 

On a cool, rainy Saturday First Lutheran students, staff, parents and board 
members gathered on a trailer bed to show and spread the news that we have 
an offering of a Classical Education here in Missoula.  Twelve students, 8 
parents, 3 staff, school board members, and two other helpers attended and 
helped out.  A big THANK YOU to Roger Dickson for driving the float.  Thank 
you also for the generous outpouring of candy donations.  We had just the 
right amount! 

 
 
 
 
 

     Loaded and ready to start! 
 

          Students bundle up as         
          the rain comes down. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      Students eager to hand out  
      buckets of candy.  
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